CORRESPONDENCE
9/23/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 09072-2020

Antonia Hover

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 10:38 AM

To: ‘David Hurt'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Stop the Electric Utilities' Boondoggle (Docket 20200092-E1)

Good Morning, Mr. and Mrs. Hurt

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200092, and forwarding them to
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Thank you!

Toni Hover

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

Phone: (850) 413-6467

From: AARP <aarpfl@aarp.org> On Behalf Of David Hurt

Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 10:35 AM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Stop the Electric Utilities' Boondoggle (Docket 20200092-E1)

Sep 23, 2020

Florida PSC PSC PSC
FL

Dear Florida PSC PSC,

We are in the middle of a pandemic with unemployment rampant in our state. Right now, Floridians need help making
ends meet paying day-to-day expenses, including rising healthcare costs and prescription drug prices, as well as
increasing rents and food costs.

What Floridians do not need now is to pay for services that benefits no more than 5 percent of ratepayers.
Dear Florida Public Service Commission,

My wife and | are both 77 years old and, like thousands of others, we are on a fixed income. When rates increase on
utilities or other necessities we have to find something else to cut down on in order for our budget to work. In other
words when dollars leave our hands they are gone forever and we are forced to take dollars from something else to
subsidize the increase of another.

We understand when the cost of living raises but in this case it appears that only 4% of FPL's customers will get any
benefit from this proposed increase and yet FPL will net 12 Million or more dollars.
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We very respectively ask that you do every thing in your power to stop this proposed increase.
Sincerely,

David & Karen Hurt
12115 Amica Loop
Venice, Fl. 34293

Sincerely,

Mr. David Hurt
12115Amica Loopr

Venice, FL 34293

(330) 606-3467
david342@hotwiremail.net





